
  

You are Invited 

Safety and Justice 

One Aiken - Open Collaboration 

Forum 

When:  February 18, 2017 

10:00 am to 12:00 noon 

1000 Clyburn Place 

Aiken, SC 

 

After falling steadily for decades, the rate of violent crime in the US 

rose again in 2015 and 2016.  We hear reports of violent activities all 

over South Carolina.  South Carolinians, and all Americans, are 

increasingly worried about safety in their communities.   

Many are concerned that something is going on with violence in 

communities, law enforcement, and race that is undermining the 

national ideals of safety and justice for all.  What do you think can be 

done? 

 

Free issue book available @ 

http://www.nifi.org/en/issue-guide/safety-and-justice 

For more information call or text: 

 Citizens Center for Public Life @ 803-968-0388,   

Or call:  Katy Lipscomb @ 803 -643-3701    

 

                             

Deliberation is about: looking for shared direction guided by what we most value, examining the 

cost and consequences of possible solutions to difficult problems, and finding out what we,         

as a society, would or would not accept as a solution. 

http://www.nifi.org/en/issue-guide/safety-and-justice

